
 
 
 

 M E N D O C I N O   C O U N T Y    MEMORANDUM 

 
 

 

 

Date: February 7, 2017  
 
To: Mendocino County Board of Supervisors 
 
From: Nicole French, Deputy Clerk of the Board II 
 Executive Office 
 
Subject: February 7, 2017 Boards and Commissions Appointment 
 

 
The Mendocino County Lodging Association board of directors has requested reappointment of 
Ms. Pauline Zamboni to the Lodging Association Representative seat. The reappointments have 
been supported in writing by the Chair of the Board of Supervisors and voter registration has 
been verified.  
 
  


